
 

7th October 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am very excited to let you know that we will be having a film made about how amazing our school 
is. We want all of the children to be part of this so that we can give a flavour of all of the exciting 
things we do at Firbeck. It will be very much child led! 
 
We want to be able to showcase our school in the community and this video will be placed on our 
school website. 
 
To enable all of the children to be part of this, we need parental permission specifically for the use of 
film and to be able to then upload this to our website. This does not impact on any other consent 
given i.e. use of photographs. Our filming will start on the 19th October and throughout the week 
and potentially into November (weather dependant). 
 
We would also like to involve parents in the filming, so please can you let us know if you would like 
to be part of this. 
 
Please can we ask you to return the slip below as soon as possible but by next Wednesday at the 
latest. If you can return the slip either way so that we know what your wishes are. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
E Thornhill 
Acting Head of School 
 
 

 
Name of child: ____________________________ Class: __________________ 

     I give permission for my child to participate in the video 

     I do not give my child permission 

     I am happy to be involved as a parent in the video 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ 


